
Interview Questions

For info and interviews, 
contact us at 

www.BrianSaber.com/hello

ASK Brian
When it comes to donor 
relations, fundraising 
expert Brian Saber is the 
go-to resource for 
executive directors, board 
presidents, and nonprofit 
leaders who want to 
elevate their fundraising 
strategies to achieve 
greater success for their 
cause. Brian provides 
practical fundraising 
advice so that nonprofit 
organizations can 
maximize their donation 
potential by harnessing the 
skillsets and personality 
strengths of their board 
members, volunteers 
and professional staff.

What’s My Asking Style? 

• What are the four types of 
fundraising styles?

• Is one asking style better 
than another?

• How does understanding 
your fundraising strengths 
impact the success of your 
strategy? 

• What special strategies 
exist for the four different 
asking styles?

What if I am an Introvert? 

• What is the modern 
definition of being an 
introvert? 

• If I am an introvert, will I 
have to pretend to be 
someone I am not to 
succeed?

• What are my key 
strengths as an introvert?

What is the biggest myth 
about fundraising? 

• How do old stereotypes get 
in the way of success?


